
 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

 

Samaritan Behavioral Health (SBHI) is proud to partner with Miami Valley Career 
Technology Center to provide social and emotional support for students in the school. A 
licensed counselor may provide one-to-one support, during the school day at no cost to 
the students and parents. 
 
Students can access these services by contacting the school counselor and requesting 
to talk to someone. Jane Winch and Carol Chandler are the SBHI counselors assigned 
to MVCTC. 
   
If you do not wish for your child to access these services, please sign the Opt-out form 
and return it to the counselors at the school.  
   
If you have questions, please feel free to contact Amy Binkley-Dils with Samaritan 
Behavioral Health at 937-734-9461 or your school’s counselor. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Jettinghoff 
Student Services Supervisor 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


